
30 Jan 2024 
 
CCHOA UPDATES - Flagpole, sign, & BOD 
 
Dear CCHOA members:  
 
The board wants to keep all of the membership up to date on anything 
going on in our community. Currently, there is the improvements planned 
for our Blue Angel entrance.  
 
FDOT has contracted to put a turn lane going from the South to the North 
in order for traffic to make the right hand turn from Blue Angel onto 
Grand Bahama Dr.  
 
Thus, CCHOA is being required to remove our sign located at the SE corner 
(across from the Flagpole). The electrical service for the sign as well 
as the Flagpole will be secured by FPL on 1 Feb, prior to the 
construction that's supposed to be started in the next 30 days or so...  
 
The Blue Angel Flag will be lowered and secured until such a time we can 
get power restored. (after construction)  
 
No decisions have been made to date of the relocation of the Coral Creek 
Sign. the CCBOD has requested from Henry Company that we be granted a new 
sign easement in order to relocate the sign from where it is currently to 
somewhere closer the entrance of Coral Creek, but nothing more is known 
at this time.  
The irrigation system will be out of operation until after the 
construction, since there will be no power to the well, which may or may 
not need to be abandoned, no firm decisions have been made to address 
that aspect at this time.  
 
 
News from the board: There are currently 2 open positions. If you're 
interested in becoming a member of the Coral Creek Board of Directors, 
please reach out to the current President (Acting), via the CCHOA email 
address: 
bod-cchoa@googlegroups.com  
 
Thank you on behalf of Coral Creek BOD  


